June 19, 2020

Dear family and friends,

A very happy Father's Day to all the wonderful men among you. I hope you all have a glorious celebration this weekend.

This week has been calm and uneventful. Thank God for keeping all of us safe and infection-free. As mandated by the San Francisco Department of Public Health, Monday, June 22nd, will be the 2nd round of COVID-19 testing for the staff. Please include us in your prayers as we hope for yet another 100% negative test results.

We are extremely appreciative of all this beautiful weather which has allowed the Residents to spend lots of time outside in our beautiful backyard. For many of them it is a lifesaver to be able to walk so freely. Like you, we are praying that the visiting restrictions will soon be lifted. But as you all know, this is beyond our control and is the decision of the San Francisco Department of Public Health.

Sincerest thanks for your kindness and untiring support. Thank you for your wonderful and rapid response to our call for washcloths. For those who are asking for what items we still need, we are always in need of virus disinfecting wipes and sprays (those that kill viruses).

Have a wonderful weekend!

God Bless You.



